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CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM 
No. 59, series of 2020 
 
 
FOR  : THE PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF PRIVATE HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS 

                          
SUBJECT :  DATA GATHERING ON THE READINESS OF PRIVATE HIGHER  
                         EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (PHEIs) ON THE IMPLEMENTATION 
                         OF FLEXIBLE LEARNING 
                            
DATE  :  28 July 2020 
 

 
In order to assist Higher Educational Institutions (HEIs) in their preparation for the 
implementation of Flexible Learning this incoming Academic Year 2020-2021, the Office 
needs to solicit critical information which will be presented during the National Directorate 
Meeting on 4 August 2020. 
 
Relative to this, may we request your designated staff to kindly accomplish the quick 12-
item survey through this link: https://forms.gle/mtLAMskbamRickUE6 on or before 31 July 
2020.  To guide you in accomplishing the online survey, attached is a pdf copy of the 
survey for your reference.  
 
For queries, your designated staff may coordinate directly with Dr. Maria Teresa S. Salta, 
Education Supervisor II at telephone number (045)-455-16-62 or email at 
mtsalta@ched.gov.ph. 
 
 
 
MARIA TERESITA MACANAS-SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV 
Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Director IV  
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